
COUNCIL MEETING, 29 NOVEMBER 2018

REPORT OF THE

HAMPSHIRE FIRE and RESCUE AUTHORITY
PART II

1. CHAIRMAN’S REPORT

1.1. At its meeting of 25 September 2018, the Hampshire Fire and Rescue 
Authority noted the intended resignation of the current Deputy Chief Fire 
Officer for June 2019 and approved the establishment of an Appointment 
Committee to recruit a new Deputy Chief.

 Since the last Full Authority meeting took place, the consultation regarding a 
Combined Fire Authority (CFA) with the Isle of Wight closed, and the 
feedback is currently being processed. This will go to an extraordinary 
meeting of the Hampshire Fire Authority on the 24 January 2019.

Further details can be found at the following links:

 HFRA 26 September 2018
 March 2018 HFRA report regarding a proposed CFA
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https://democracy.hants.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=179&MId=3647&Ver=4
https://democracy.hants.gov.uk/documents/s13742/Report.pdf

